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I'm opposed to SB210 because there is no evidence that the current mail in ballot 

collection method is causing any problem issues for voters or the state.  This seems 

to be making a problem where none exist.  Senators need to be addressing real 

issues that would make life better for Oregonians.  It also appears to me that this is a 

republican backed proposal that would make our current president happy but provide 

no benefit to the people. 

 

 


